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On Saturday August 31st, and Sunday September 1st, we held a Divine Principle workshop. 

 

The main guests were a couple who are relatives to one of our blessed couples. The other 3 guests have 

already participated and some members came also because they wanted to refresh themselves in Divine 

Principle. 

 

We had lectures until The Mission of Jesus, and on Sunday afternoon, there was a special guidance for the 

couple who is preparing to receive the blessing. 

 

It's always very inspiring to see how people receive life through the word. The content was directed 

towards marriage and family as this couple is preparing to receive the blessing. We were lucky with the 

weather, although it was cloudy it was still hot.  


